PUC/LI/AP19/01/8 May 08, 2019

Eng. S. D. W. Gunawardana

Authorized officer for Licensee: EL/T/09-002
General Manager

Ceylon Electricity Board

3" Floor, No 50

Sir Chittampalam A Gardiner Mawatha
Colombo 02.

Dear Sir,

Reminder- Least Cost Long Term Generation Expansion Plan (LCLTGEP) 2020-2039

Reference is made to our letter ref. PUC/LI/TL/2018/15 dated June 12, 2018, granting the approval of
the Commission to the Base Case Plan of the LCLTGEP 2018-37 of the CEB submitted on May 05, 2017
and directing the Transmission Licensee to submit the LCLTGEP 2020-39 on or before April 30, 2019.

The PUCSL has not received the draft LCLTGEP 2020-39, to date.
In terms of paragraph 2.2 of the Least Cost Generation Expansion Planning Code approved by the

Commission and as required in the said letter, please, submit the LCLTGEP 2020-39, without further
delay.
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